
 
 

  

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 Term 3 - Week 9 
Tuesday 6th September 
Year 5-6 Melbourne Museum 
Excursion 
Wednesday 7th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp (3 days) 
Thursday 8th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp 
Friday 9th September 
Year 3 -4 Norval Camp  
 
Term 3 - Week 10 
Tuesday 13th September 
School Council @ 7.30 
Wednesday 14th September 
WSC Performance @ 10.30 
Parents’ Club (Pie Collection) 
Friday 16th September 
Footy Dress Up day 
Hot Dog Day – Parents’ Club 
Early finish @ 2.30 
Final day of Term 3 
 
Term 4 - Week 1 
Monday 3rd October 
First day of Term 4 
 
Term 4 - Week 2 
Tuesday 11th October 
Parents’ Club @ 7.30 
Friday 14th October 
Soccer Workshop 
 
Term 4 - Week 3 
Monday 17th October 
Artist in Residence  
Thursday 20th October 
School Concert 
 
 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Eli for an excellent 
assembly presentation last Friday. Eli 
organized a jam-packed list of 
showcases and reflections on the 
many events that happened this week. 
Eli took the time to ensure the young 
presenters were well prepared. Well 
done, Eli! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Footy Dress-Up Day 
Next week is our final week of term 

three. On Friday, we are asking all 

students to wear their favourite footy 

colours. Hope you can join in the fun! 

Buy a Hot Dog 
Next Friday 16th September, you can 

buy a hot and roll for $3.00. Parents 

Club will be cooking the hot dogs. An 

order form will go out this week. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Values Award 
Congratulations Teddy (Foundation) 
for being presented with last week’s 
Values Award. Teddy was 
acknowledged for his fun-loving 
approach to his learning. Teddy 
approaches his learning with a smile 
and with can do attitude. Well done, 
keep up the great work Teddy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Matilda (Foundation) 

on being presented with last week’s 

Melo Award. Matilda was 

acknowledged for her work in the 

classroom and the way she treats her 

friends. Matilda demonstrates the key 

values of being a good learner. Keep 

up the great work Matilda! 
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What’s Going On in Maths 
Congratulations to Henry and Jorja who 
shared what their learning focus was 
during maths. Students have been 
learning about 3 dimensional shapes. 
They also talked about a warm-up game 
called the King’s Tax.  
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Little Me 

Congratulations to Harvey and Matilda 
(Foundation)for sharing their ‘Little Me’ 
stories. They creatively wrote about their 
experiences as if they were only 10 
centimetres tall. Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pie Drive 
Many thanks to the terrific response we 
had from families in supporting this year’s 
Parent’s Club Pie Drive. Pie orders will be 
able to be collected on Wednesday 14th 
September (week 10). 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Drama Workshops 
Congratulations to Harley, Jack and Finn 
(Year 3-4) who shared their experiences 
in drama this week. The boys spoke with 
great enthusiasm towards drama 
classes and the types of activities they 
were doing. Well done boys! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yong 
Congratulations to Tanika and Finn who 
shared their experiences from attending 
the production of Yong at the 
Lighthouse Theatre. Yong portrayed the 
experiences of a Chinese family who 
immigrated to Australia to strike it lucky 
in the gold rush of the 1850’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Halls Gap Camp 

This week, our Year 3-4 students are 
attending a camp at Halls Gap. Students 
will participate in bush walks, hut 
building, orienteering, bush cooking, 
archery and will also visit the Halls gap 
zoo. It is a three-day, two-night camp 
with students expected to return to 
school at approximately 2.45 pm on 
Friday. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays 
Congratulations to Scarlett, Amber 
and Tia who all celebrated a recent 
birthday. We all hope you enjoyed 
the day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLUBS 
Last week was our final club’s 
session for this year. Many thanks to 
all the helpers who made clubs such 
an exciting part of term three. Many 
thanks to Mrs. Arnott for co-
ordinating clubs. It was a fantastic 6 
weeks with over 16 clubs on offer. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 
 

 

 

  

 
Melbourne Museum 

This week, our Year 5-6 students attended an excursion to the Melbourne Museum. They participated in self-guided exhibit tours. 

This complimented their classroom learning.  The students really enjoyed the many new additions to the museum. 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

  

 
 

Dear Parents’ Club,  

Thank you for letting us have a gift for our 

Dad. Thank you for being patient. I liked my 

present for my Dad. I got a writing book. We 

wrapped it in wrapping paper. I drew pretty 

things. I wrapped it all by myself only with a 

little bit of help. My Dad loved it. The first 

time he saw it he wrote a little bit. I liked that 

he wrote a little bit. Thank you for organising 

the Father’s Day Stall. I liked all of the gifts. I 

liked the note book the most. 

From  

Amelia  

 

Dear Parents’ Club,  

Thank you for running the Father’s Day 

Stall. I decorated the wrapping paper. I got 

a mug. Miss White did not know how to put 

it in the box. I made wrapping paper. It was 

brown paper. I put a main road on my 

brown paper. I wrapped my present. We 

used sticky tape. My Dad liked it. I like 

Father’s Day.  

From  

Oscar  

 

Dear Parents’ Club,  

It was nice to see you at the Father’s Day 

Stall. It was the best day ever. My Dad was 

happy. I got Dad a chocolate. My Dad loved 

it. I made wrapping paper. I drew Dad and I 

on the wrapping paper.  

From  

Connor  
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